Dear Prof. Ji,
Thank you very much for your advice and opportunity. We have revised the manuscript, and would like to re-submit it for your consideration. The amendments are highlighted in red in the revised manuscript. 
The references 21 in the paper has been revised：
Tylenol [package insert]. Fort Washington, USA: McNeil Consumer Healthcare, Division of McNEIL-PPC, Inc; 2010.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We hope that the revised version of the manuscript is now acceptable for publication in your journal.

I look forward to hearing from you soon.

With best wishes,

Yours sincerely,

Ya-Hong He
